

# **HUTCHESONTOWN COMMUNITY COUNCIL**

## **AGM**

**18<sup>TH</sup> OCTOBER 2017**

**ST FRANCIS CENTRE**

**ATTENDANCE;** J Stewart, P Ingram, V McHugh, j McManus, J Hewitt, L Jackson

**VISITORS;** B Roberts(LES), K McGuire(co-op), Police, T Porter, C Buchanan, Cllr M Hunter

**APOLOGIES;** S Ochouba, S Chase, K Boyle,

**CHAIRPERSON REPORT;** Another quick year, we had 12 well attended meetings where the main focus this year has been on parking issues in the Gorbals, together with Crown Street residents we worked with Living Streets to identify issues and we have worked with Roads Dept to identify solutions and we await the results of this and will let the community know what is going on. We have remained steady in our numbers and hopefully tonight we will add to those. Our members continue to be active in several other groups in the area allowing us to have a wider knowledge of what is going to all. Thanks to our elected members for their input and hope to continue to have their support. Thanks to the Police that continue to attend and update us with statistics for the area. Thanks again to all members for their continual support.

**MINUTES OF LAST AGM- OCTOBER 2016-** With the correction of Doyle to Boyle minutes approved by J McManus and seconded by L Jackson

**TREASURER REPORT;** £1751.68

### **STAND DOWN OF CURRENT OFFICE BEARERS;**

**CHAIRPERSON;** J Stewart proposed by P Ingram, seconded by J McManus

**MINUTE SECRETARY;** P Ingram proposed by J Hewitt seconded by L Jackson

**TREASURER;** S Ochouba proposed by J McManus seconded by V McHugh

**PLANNING;** J Stewart proposed by V McHugh seconded by P Ingram

**LICENSING;** J Stewart proposed by P Ingram seconded by V McHugh

**AREA PARTNERSHIP;** P Ingram proposed by J Stewart seconded by L Jackson

**SUB;** J Stewart proposed by P Ingram seconded by L Jackson

**NEW MEMBERS;** Ciaran Buchanan and Tim Porter have filled out nomination forms to become members Stephen Dowling has checked addresses and confirmed all is in order. So if no objections we are glad to welcome both to the committee. No objections.

**CHANGES TO MEMBERSHIP;** Jeff outlined at present we have a membership of 18 and thinks that reducing it to 15 makes it more manageable **ALL AGREED**

**DATE OF NEXT AGM; 16<sup>TH</sup> OCTOBER 2018**